Shirley High School

Performing Arts College

Cur Vision: To develop aspirational learners who strive for excellence academically, creatively
and culturaily, benefitting from a wide range of opportunities led by inspiraticnal educators.

TM/P:/MKB/OpenEveningLtter
23 September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Open Evening — Thursday 6 October 2022 — Changes to the School Day

On Thursday 6 October 2022, we will be holding our annual Opening Evening event, from 5.00pm -
7.30pm. Pupils from the school will be representing us on the day as we welcome prospective families
to Shirley High School.

Due to this, there will be some changes to the school day as follows:

On Thursday 6 October, there will be an early finish to the school day:

o KS4 will finish at 1:40pm
o KS3 will finish at 1.55pm

On Friday 7 October, there will be a late start to the school day:
e Students are to be on-site at 10:40am

Pupils will be asked to represent the school as tour guides, within departments or speakers. Further
information regarding these roles will be shared shortly.

More information regarding our Open Evening can be found online at our website.
Yours sincerely

Mr T Myton
Principal
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